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“One Nation under God” 

  Grand Knights Message: 

 
Council Christmas Party: 
December 15th at Valicia’s 
Restaurant.  6 Pm social hour 
7 pm buffet dinner.   RSVP 
By 12/7 with payment to 
Dick Rizzo 227-9992.  Cost 
Same as last year: 
$15/person.  Check payble to 
K of C Council #11374. 
    
     
   It is in keeping with our K of C 
Traditions that we will once again host 
a“Light up for Christ”  Christmas tree 
Lighting ceremony and rosary in the  
Small chapel at Saint Marks on the  
Evening of Tuesday: 12/1/15 at 7:30 
pm. 
    Please plan on supporting this Council 
event with your presence and chance for 
you and your families to spend together, 
in prayer, and reflection what the 
Christmas season is truly all about. 
    Light refreshments available at the 
conclusion in the church hall.  Everyone 
invited. 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

            NEXT COUNCIL 

Meeting 
      DECEMBER 17,2015 
  7 PM  Saint Marks Library room. 
 

Good of the order 
People in most need of our prayers. 

    Derek Murphy, also Felicia Fleszar, John 
Sneddon, Serge Shishik, Jim Philipone, Mike 
Zalone, and Michael Nicolosi, also Ron 
Jafferian of the 
Kearney Color Corps & Deacon Tom Beck. 
Also Peter Sardano. 
 

.Mark Your Calendar 
 
12/1/15 7:30 PM  K OF C. Light up for Christ 
& Rosary in the small chapel at St. Marks. 
12/5/15 Breakfast with St. Nick at Saint Marks 
K of C volunteers cooking in the kitchen. 8 am. 
12/7/15 Council Christmas Party reservations to 
Dick Rizzo by today.$15 per person. 
12/8/15 11am breakfast club luncheon at 
LP Restaurant.  No 8:15 am breakfast today. 
12/15/15 Councils annual Christmas Party  
today.  Social hour at 6 pm, buffet dinner at 
Valicia’s 7 pm. 
12/17/15 7 pm Council meeting at St. Marks. 
12/22/15 K of C breakfast at LP Resturant. 
8:15 am. 
 
 
 
 

Questions/Concerns for your 
 Grand Knight:  Ken Kruger 
Please Call 585-225-5975(home) 
or 585 738-1086 (Cell).  E-Mail 
kenkruger524@gmail.com 
 



 

The Knight Star 
St. Mark’s Star of the Sea   

Council # 11374 
Vol. No 155 2015               

DECEMBER  2015 
 

District 88, Greece, NY

 
 

 
 
 
 
 Our Website: 
 
Our Council has a 
website: 
http://www.stmarksknigh
ts.org/. 
It’s the best place to go to 
keep current on all 
events.   When you visit, 
please be sure to also 
“like” us on our new 
Facebook Page. 
   You will also be able to 
Link to our Boy Scout 
Troop #278 website from 
our Councils website. 
 
 
DECEMBER, 2015 

Birthdays: 
12/6    John Hix 
12/13  Frank Valenti 
12/26  Antonio Morales 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
C & B Program: 

 
 
 
 
 
C&B tickets and Council  
Check to George Schenk no later 
than 12/3/15.  So they can be 
hand delivered in time for the 
December N.Y.S. drawing.   
Questions regarding C&B should 
be directed to Mike Bracci. 
You can reach Mike at723-8691. 
 
 
 
New Council  Field Agent for 
K of C Insurance: 
   Stephen Marone  
Cell: 330-1863. 
Office:319-3270 
E-Mail: Stephen.Marone@ kofc. 
org 
 
 
 
Quote of the month: 
 
“Chop your own wood and it will 
Warm you twice.” 
      Henry Ford 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Merry Christmas 
to all and a 

Very happy and 
healthy New 

Year 
2016 

 
 
 
 

Please accept my heartfelt thanks 
for all you have done in 2015 in the 

support of our Order.  Hope to 
see everyone at our Councils 

Christmas Party this year. 
            Ken 


